Monday: June 21, 2021

Re: [SB 859] "Increases amount that State Marine Board may deposit and retain in Salvaged Vessel Subaccount each biennium."
| SUPPORT [SB 859].

The State Marine Board provides a much needed and appreciated services.

Derelict and abandoned boats are increasing in Oregonian waterways.

The increase in funding requested by the State Marine Board should be increased as requested and...restrictions laced on this fund
for the purpose requested and not "raided" to support other Marine Board issues.

Good Job State Marine Board!
David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon concurs.



